@ Save the Children.

October 28, 2022

Mr. lan McKilligan
6200 Prairie Ridge Rd
Ames, |1A 50014-9441

Dear lan:

Thank you for your recent gift in support of Save the Children’s response to Hurricane lan.
You are helping restore a sense of normalcy — and security — for children and families who
endured one of the largest storms ever to make landfall on the west coast of Florida. As people
sift through the destruction left in lan's wake, your compassionate gesture offers comfort and
assurance that life will go on.

Your gift allows our teams to work alongside partners to reach even more children than we
have during past hurricane responses in Florida. We were able to mobilize immediately,
assessing the needs of the impacted communities and distributing essential supplies. And you
helped us roll out efforts to rapidly restore around 300 childcare centers and identify partners
to help offer psychosocial support to children processing what they’ve been through.

Together we will continue responding to the unique needs of the impacted communities,
and across our entire operation, we will focus on reaching underserved and at-risk children,
migrant children, and children with disabilities and special needs, in some of the areas most
affected by this storm.

If you have any questions or need more information about our programs, please do not
hesitate to reach out to me at (475) 999-3150 or ddominici@savechildren.org

Thank you for rushing your support as Florida communities build back.

Warm regards,

Danielle Dominici
Donor Relations Specialist
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501 Kings Highway East | Suite 400 | Fairfield, CT 06825



